
The GLMS robotics team is hosting an informational
meeting on Wednesday August 27 in the GLMS library from

530 to 630. If your student is interested in our robotics
program or you want to know more, please plan on

attending. You can also contact George McKenzie at 517-
745-7137 or Glmckenzie936@gmail.com for information. We
will provide information on our program, tentative plans for
the season, possible meeting times and dates through the

fall. Our season runs from early September to early
December and then we meet less during the rest of the year.

We are also looking into a kickoff viewing get together on
September 6 where our new season challenge will be

presented by first robotics. We are also looking for
volunteers to help mentor our students and allow us to

complete more complicated robots. 
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